
 

Participate in a Community of Practice! Connect with others in similar roles and see how trauma-informed 
practices can transform your workplace for colleagues and clients/patients.  

Do you work in a health or public health organization?   

The Ohio Department of Health, in partnership with other state and local organizations, will be supporting health and 
public health organizations in shifting to become Trauma Informed Organizations.   This is an invitation to be a leader 
or champion in bringing trauma informed organizational change to your agency. 

Find out more about a community of practice on trauma centered approaches to: 

• Support and retain staff. 
• Improve patient/client services.  

Offerings may include: 

• Coaching opportunities with experienced practitioners. 
• Peer Support - a community of practice with others doing similar work at their agencies/organizations. 

o Pairing with a partner organization doing similar work and other people in similar roles to yours. 
• Group opportunity for shared meeting space with training and networking. 
• Guidance for those new to this work and/or support for those already implementing related strategies. 
• Training opportunities. 

OR - if you partner with health or public health organizations, sign up to receive more information to forward on to 
your partners and/or indicate your interest in lending your skills to our Trauma Informed Organizations workgroup. 

Email Debra Seltzer at Debra.Seltzer@odh.ohio.gov for more information. 

 

 

 


